
MUNICIPAL NOTICE: 069 of 2020

COVID-19: APPEAL TO BUSINESSES TO 
DONATE NON-PERISHABLE FOOD ITEMS    

In an eff ort to assist RNM-based destitute and poverty-stricken families with a view 
to mitigate the impact of COVID-19, Ray Nkonyeni Municipality wishes to humbly 
appeal to all local businesses to donate non-perishable food items, which shall be 
distributed to afore-indicated vulnerable families.  Food items can be delivered to 
Port Shepstone Civic Centre, situated at 10 Connor Street, Port Shepstone. 

Enquiries pertaining to this notice and logistics pertaining to donations can 
be communicated with: Manager: Local Economic Development, Mr. Philani 
Khambule - 072 328 4315 / Philani.Khambule@rnm.gov.za . or Head of 
Department: Development Planning Services, Mr. Khetha Zulu – 082 450 4133 /
Khetha.Zulu@rnm.gov.za. 
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